
 
 

Councillor Anthony Perruzza 

 

Toronto City Council 

York West, Ward 8 

 
 

      May 19th, 2017 

 

Re: Thaalam 2017: The Ultimate Gaana Competition 

 

Dear Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance, 

 

As Councillor for City of Toronto Ward 8, York West, I would like to take this opportunity to 

support Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance (CTYA), a not-for-profit youth organization committed 

to empowering Canadian Tamil youth to become outstanding leaders and citizens in society.  

 

Organized by the Arts & Culture Council of CTYA, Thaalam 2017: The Ultimate Gaana 

Competition is a worthwhile event that adds great richness to our community, facilitates youth 

talent in the arts field and showcases Toronto's vibrant community of artists and performers. 

With a growing network of partners and years of experience, CTYA have the tools to carry out 

another successful event.  

 

Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance is an asset to our city and a positive example for our youth. I 

gladly support CTYA for contributing to creating a better and stronger Toronto.  

In celebrating Thaalam 2017: The Ultimate Gaana Competition, I wish all the best in this 

endeavor and look forward to hearing about its success! 

 

Enjoy! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anthony Perruzza 

City of Toronto Councillor 

York West – Ward 8 

Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

2nd Floor, Suite C41 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

 

Tel: 416-338-5335 

Fax: 416-696-4144 

E-mail:councillor_perruzza@toronto.ca 

Website: www.anthonyperruzza.com 

 

 


